SGA starts new book swap service

By: Corey Sipe


A new program initiated by the Student Government Association (SGA) will give students another option in selling their textbooks at the end of the semester. The new Bookswap program will allow Eastern students to buy and sell books amongst each other using the Internet as a tool to perform this function. Students can go to the SGA website located off the Clubs and Activities page which has a link from the main ECSU website (www.easternct.edu). Students can first determine what books they need for the new semester by clicking on the link on the website and go to the Book Swap’s book list and see what books they need for their classes. Classes are categorized by department and students can easily see what books they need. Students can then check out what books are available from other ECSU students by following a link on the page.


Only ECSU students will be allowed to use the service to sell or buy books. Non-students who use this service will be removed. Students must post the following about their book on the page if they would like to sell it: title of book, author, and edition#, ISBN# (located above bar code on book), condition of book, price asking for book, your name and student e-mail address, and how person is to get in touch with you. SGA will delete postings not including the preceding information.


To buy books, students need to go to the SGA book swap bulletin board on the SGA website. They can search by title of textbook they are looking to buy and can contact the person who is selling the book on how to take care of payment and where to pick up the book.


The purpose of the Book Swap program is not to take business away from the ECSU bookstore but to provide students with another option in selling textbooks. SGA hopes that students find this service helpful and successful and comments are always welcome. If students have any questions or concerns about this service they can call #50123 or stop by the SGA office in the Student Center. 

